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1 February 2024 
 
 

AMENDED ANNOUCEMENT: REVISED NUMBER DIAMOND DRILL HOLES 
AT EL PILAR OXIDE DEPOSIT, CUBA 

 

Antilles Gold Limited (“Antilles Gold” or the “Company”) (ASX: AAU, OTCQB: ANTMF) advises that 
the number of diamond drill holes referred to in the Company’s announcement to the market on 25 
January 2024 inadvertently referred to 21 diamond drill holes in the first paragraph. The correct 
number is 13 which is as reported in the body of the announcement. 
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This announcement has been authorised by the Chairman of Antilles Gold Limited. 
For further information, please contact:     
 
Pamela Bardsley,    
Company Secretary,  
Antilles Gold Limited   
T: +61 (02) 4861 1740    
E: pamelabardsley@antillesgold.net 
 


